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Dear Doctor Leberberg:

I wish to thank you for the book "Micro-
bial Genetics". I think it is well done and an
excellent contribution in this rather complex
field. It appears to me that the papers you
have selected to elucidate the subject of micro-
bial genetics are well chosen.

Sincerely,
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D. W. Bruner
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